
NOTICE 
 

In view of the letter no. F-1-5/2006(SCT) issued by the Joint Secretary, University Grants 
Commission, the walk-in interview scheduled on 31st July 2018 is deferred till further 
directives. 
 
Candidates are requested to visit www.bhu.ac.in/ims for regular updates. 
 
 
Dated : 23/7/2018 

http://www.bhu.ac.in/ims

